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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that Waverly Utilities will conduct a public hearing on the plans, specifications, 
form of contract and estimated total cost for the 69 kV Transmission Line Reconstruction at its meeting at 
1:00 PM on December 10, 2024, in said Board Room, Waverly Utilities, 1002 Adams Parkway, Waverly, 
Iowa 50677. 
 
The general nature of the work on which bids will be received consists of: Reconstruction of approximately 
0.82 mile of 69 kV transmission line. The work will be performed between the West Load Center and South 
Load Center, in Waverly, Iowa. 
 
This notice is given by order of the Waverly Utilities, Waverly, Iowa. 
 
Dated this 8th  day of October, 2024. 
 

WAVERLY UTILITIES 
WAVERLY, IOWA 

By /s/ Curt Atkins 
 General Manager 

 


